
Dear Homeowners and Residents, 

We are pleased to present the newly adopted Code of Conduct for King City Civic Association.  
The Board worked hard to develop and adopt this policy establishing minimum standards of 
conduct for the Board, Committee Members and residents with respect to their Association 
interactions. Implementing this Code of Conduct will better protect the Association and its 
members from the kinds of foreseeable harm to the community arising from conduct failing to 
meet minimum standards.    In particular, this policy aims to foster professional Board and 
Association meetings, ensure the Board and members maintain a high standard of ethical conduct 
in the performance of Association business, ensure the quiet use and enjoyment for all residents, 
and prescribe enforcement procedures applicable to all members.  

We ask that you please read the Code of Conduct.  

The Code of Conduct serves several vital purposes, among other things. 

• Clarity and Consistency: It sets forth minimum standards of conduct for residents, 
Board members, and committee participants in their interactions within and pertaining to 
the Association. 

• Enforcement Mechanism: It provides the framework for addressing violations, 
including a fair and transparent process for enforcement and resolution. 

• Meeting Conduct: It establishes guidelines for how HOA meetings are to be conducted, 
emphasizing civility, order, and constructive dialogue—so that all participants feel heard 
and respected. 

• Additional Provisions: The Code also includes standards for neighbor-to-neighbor 
interactions, and participation in HOA governance. 

KCCAs goal is to foster a positive and inclusive community where residents can engage 
productively and respectfully. We believe this document will help prevent misunderstandings, 
reduce conflict, and create a more harmonious environment for all. 

We encourage every member of the community to review the Code in full and reach out with any 
questions or feedback. Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to making King City 
Civic Association a great place to live. 

Sincerely, 
KCCA Board of Directors  

 

 

 

 

 


























